Re: meeting of Feb 9 regarding item 2.6.

Proposed construction of sidewalks in Doncaster Place

Please give consideration to the following at the meeting:

| was a long time resident in a home on Doncaster Place and so am very familiar with
this quiet suburban area.

As is stated in your report, Doncaster Place is a short neighbourhood street. It is a dead
end court-style street and has no connecting links to other destinations.

You also state that this type of location is normally not considered for a new sidewalk.

If this is so | am puzzled as to why it might be deemed feasible to have sidewalks in
such a low use pedestrian area.

Sidewalks are totally unnecessary on Doncaster Place, to say nothing of the cost that
such a project would entail.

In addition, lawns and both old and recently planted trees would be destroyed.

It is my sincere hope that this plan receives no consideration at all.

Lorna Brooke



